[image: image1][image: image2.png]VY,
S

Eco-Schools




Hamilton Academy

ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Barthomley Road, Birches Head, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6NW

Telephone: 01782 234420
Email: hamilton@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Y Glaister


Our ref. CR/MB
17th September 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to offer children in Key Stage 1 the opportunity to join our Songbirds group.  This extra-curricular singing activity will take place fortnightly on a Monday afternoon, during the school day. This will commence Monday 23rd September 2019. This activity is free on a first come, first served basis as the group have limited spaces available.

All children who attend Songbirds are encouraged to take part in concerts and festivals and these are a fantastic experience where children sing on a big stage accompanied by a real orchestra (usually at The Victoria Hall, Hanley).  The Christmas concert will take place in December and is a very special and proud occasion for all involved – here is just a sample of the feedback we had after our latest concert;

‘fantastic evening’      ‘so so proud’        ‘absolutely fabulous’
‘bursting with pride’        ‘their faces were beaming’

It is important to note that when you register your child for this activity you are registering them to attend for the whole school year. 
Should you wish your child to be included in this exciting opportunity please inform your child’s teacher no later than Friday 20th September 2019. Please note that as this opportunity is on a first come, first served basis, whilst you may communicate your interest via their communication diary before this date this does not guarantee your child a place.
If your child is successful, you will receive another letter from Ruth Steele, Joint Lead of the City Music Service.
Yours sincerely,

Miss M Bailey and Mr L Anderson

Music Lead and Songbirds Co-ordinator

Please note – in line with our behaviour policy, the offer of a place for your child may be withdrawn at any time.  Should this occur, you will be notified by your child’s class teacher.
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